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Comments: DEAR MS JACKSON,

 

I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold Project. I hope you

will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to permit the project.

 

Today at the site, leftover mining waste is leaching metals into groundwater and hurting wildlife and local

communities. Midas has been monitoring the site for the last decade and discovered there are high levels of

arsenic and antimony in the water, far beyond what is acceptable for drinking water standards. Of course, these

problems were created long ago by historical mining operations and not by Midas Gold. However, the company

has a plan to address these problems. Alternative 2 offers viable solutions to improve the site. It creates a plan to

clean up existing tailings and store future tailings in a state-of-the-art storage facility. I trust Midas to safely

reprocess and store the tailings because their facility contains several important design factors to prevent against

breaches, leaks, or excessive water accumulation.

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought out plan as

outlined under alternative two.


